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Comments: Proposed fees at Central Cascades Wilderness Trail Heads

 

To Whom It May Concern;

I have some concerns about the proposed fees in the future. I am a Hunter and member of Oregon Hunters

Association. This year I Hunted the Wilderness areas that are proposed for fees next year. I spent more that a

week camping out and Hunting out of several Trailheads, as did several other Hunters I ran into. Due to the fact

that we are already paying for tags and application fees to Hunt Public Land, it seems we would be paying more

and using less traveled routes once in the field and away from the T.H.s. There could be a line we could fill out

with some I.D. numbers from our Hunting License ( maybe the last 3 or 4 digits of Hunter I.D.# ?) to verify that we

are there Hunting.

Thank You

Rod Adams

Bend, Or.

radams@bendbroadband.com

 

 


